
Paid branch union meeting, February 2020

Collated feedback to be sent to PPTA national office
Please complete this two page summary after the paid union meeting and email a copy to Wendy Daniell wdaniell@
ppta.org.nz as soon as is convenient. Your summary of the meeting is most appreciated.

Branch name

Number of members at the meeting 

Overall feeling of members about the Teaching Council’s fee increase proposals

Number of individual submissions made to Teaching Council made before meeting

Number of individual submissions made to Teaching Council at meeting

Ideas for member action if fee increase implemented



Total
YES

Total
NO

Total
YES

Total
NO

Total
YES

Total
NO

In the event that the Teaching Council implements its proposed fee increase, do you approve 
the PPTA executive to implement next steps? 

Do you support either of the Teaching Council options for fee increases?

Are there alternatives to increasing Teaching Council fees?

Who should pay the Teaching Council fees? (Please record totals)

Boards of trustees, provided ops funding is increased.

Ministry of Education, as the agency responsible for the workforce.

No fees - the government should fund the Teaching Council.

Split fees between teachers and either boards or the ministry.

Number of feedback responses received

Collated responses - please fill out boxes below

Any other ideas or feedback 

Signed 

PPTA branch chairperson


